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This bill will amend the County’s Classification Plan by adding Community Development Assistant I-III, Community
Developer I-III, Mail Services Operator I-III, Mail Service Supervisor, and System Analyst I -IV classes of work to 
Salary Schedule Z represented by the Deputy Sheriffs’ Association (DSA) (Civilian Units).  This action is the result 
of collective bargaining and the Joint Petition for Clarification/Amendment of Certification of Representation AAA, 
Case Number 163900196 92DS and Case Number 1639 00197 92DS by the Public Employee Relations Board 
(PERB).  These changes will satisfy requirements of the collective bargaining agreement and increase the career paths
for the Deputy Sheriffs’ civilian employees.

The Office of Sheriff currently has 5 positions that are filled in these14 classes of work.  The salaries of the 5 
employees are within the proposed Z Schedule Salary  range, therefore no additional increases will be required.

There will not be a negative fiscal impact on the County as a result of enacting CB-43-2006.
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BACKGROUND INFORMATION/FISCAL IMPACT:
(Includes reason for proposal, as well as any unique statutory requirements)
The Classification Plan is being amended for the purpose of adding certain classes of work to the Deputy Sheriff’s 
Association of Prince George’s County, Inc. (Civilian Units) Salary Schedule “Z”.  This amendment is in accordance 
with the Joint Petition for Clarification/Amendment of Certification of Representation AAA Case No. 16 39 00196 
92DS and Case No. 16 39 00197 92DS.  The fiscal impact will be provided by the Office of Management and 
Budget. 
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